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NASA assigns Dr. Jeanette Epps to Boeing’s first operational Starliner mission

CAPE CANAVERAL, Fla., August 25, 2020 — Boeing Astronaut Chris Ferguson shared the following statement
today regarding NASA’s Starliner-1 crew assignment:

“The Boeing team is honored that NASA assigned astronaut Dr. Jeanette Epps to the crew of Starliner-1,
Boeing’s first operational mission to the International Space Station. Jeanette will be a part of an important and
history-making flight, and we’re excited to welcome her to the Starliner team. Jeanette’s crewmates, Suni
Williams and Josh Cassada, are regulars at our Florida facilities and are training in Houston. We’re looking
forward to getting to know her just as well as we progress toward this flight.”

For more about Starliner, visit www.boeing.com/starliner. Follow us on Twitter: @BoeingSpace.
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